
RP Weekly Email from Feb. 14 
See email for attachments. 

 
Looking ahead, there will be no school on Monday, February 18.  RBSD staff will be attending a regional in-service. 

 

Snow, snow and more snow.   Please remember to check with your kids to make sure they have boots, snow pants, gloves and 

hats when they come to school.   The kids are having an awesome time playing in the snow.  

 

The February  lunch menu is attached. 

 

RBSD attachments: 
February Lunch Menu 
 
Community Information:  
 
Laconia Little League signup will begin February 15.  Please view the attached information or visit their web site at 
www.laconialittleleague.com​ for instructions to sign up for the spring/summer season. 
 
St. Stephen's Lutheran Church is hosting an old fashioned pancake supper on Monday, March 4.   Please see the 
attached flyer for details. 
 
Community Attachments:  
Laconia Little League 2019 
St. Stephens Pancake Supper 
 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-80458146&link=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.laconialittleleague.com

